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Ambitions Week 
Book Fayre in Dining Hall 3—3.30pm each day 
Monday 26th February: Rock climbing 2KB,                 
Tuesday 27th February: Gym MH; clubs: Choir, ICT, 
Dance, Cross Stitch 
Wednesday 28th February: clubs: Netball, Imagi-
neering (Year 6 booster club—invited pupils only) 
Thursday 1st March: Gym 1JL; clubs: Art, Stay and 
Play, Rugby  
Friday 2nd March: Dressing up day 
Inspire Workshop 2pm (Reception—Year 6, not 
nursery) 
Jobs Fayre 2.30—3.30pm    
Clubs: Gardening. Football 
 
CLASS ASSEMBLIES—PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF 
DATES FROM THOSE PREVIOUSLY GIVEN DUE TO 
OTHER EVENTS 
1JH Friday 16th March 9.50am 

RDR and RHW Summer term—dates will be  

announced before the Easter holiday 

Reading Stars 

Bronze (25 books) 
Tasphyra 2MH 
Dana 2JL 
Annie 2Jl 
Evie 1SS 
Amirah 1SS 
Trinity 2SR 

Events 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

AMBITIONS WEEK 26th February—2nd March 
From 26th February—2nd March we will be hosting 
guests who represent all sorts of careers. Children will be 
able to meet the guests and some will also be visiting 
places of work.  Our aim is to encourage children to talk 
about their futures and perhaps introduce them to        
possible careers they hadn’t even imagined! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CELEBRATE AT HOLLYMOUNT ON 
FRIDAY 2nd MARCH 

 
REMEMBER YOU CAN DRESS UP AS YOUR FAVOURITE 

BOOK CHARACTER, IF YOU WANT TO 
 

To help celebrate World Book Day we will be hosting a 
table top book sale after school each day from              
26th February—2nd March, 3—3.30pm. A leaflet has 
been sent home with the newsletter today to show you 
some of the books available and their cost. Please be 
aware we can only take cash payments.  
 

Well done to the following children this week: 
Leo 1EM; Lawrence 1EL; Chardae 1SS; Zuzanna 1JH 
Liiah 2MH; Lacey 2KB; Ruby  2JL; Megan 2ZH; Aston 
2AH; Marlene 2DD; Connor K 2SR; Tia 2LA; Shaydon 2EP  

Silver (50 books) 
Gold (75 books)  
Harry 1JH 
 
WELL DONE TO ALL! 

 WELL DONE TO 1EM FOR 100% ATTENDANCE THIS WEEK! 
                             
It has been a difficult term with illnesses and attendance 
generally has not been as good as we had hoped. We hope 
after a week’s rest that next term will be much better.  
There is good news however 161 children (from Reception 
to Year 6) have attended school every day since 3rd            
January and 76 have attended every day since September.  
Brilliant!  

 

Attendance 

Successful Learners 

RDR 93 

RHW 94.04 

1EL 90 

1EM 100 

1JH 95.77 

1SS 93.75 

2KB 92.5 

2MH 93.18 

2ZH 98 

2JL 98.33 

2DD 96.67 

2AH 97.65 

2SR 92.22 

2LA 97.5 

2EP 94.71 

Whole 
School 95.38 



Freedom Leisure are offering FREE activities over half-term for 2—18 year olds. Multi—sports activities include such 
things as cricket, football, tennis and much more!  All sessions are totally free, although parental consent is needed for 
children under 18 to join in.  
The nearest sessions are  
Tuesday 20th February 3.30—5pm at Tolladine Community Centre 
Friday 23rd February 3.30—5pm KGV Community Centre 
Other dates and times are available at different locations around the city please visit: 
www.freedom-leisure.co.uk/activecommworcs 
Or phone 07885 407474  

Half-Term Multi Sport Activities 

On Tuesday 6th and Thursday 8th March we will be holding meetings for parents with children in Reception to year 6 
(not Nursery). 
Below are the dates and times for each class. We will send out booking appointment sheets as soon as we return 
after half-term.  

 

Parent’s Meetings  

Tuesday 6th March 1.30pm—7pm 

RDR, 1JH, 1EL, 2KB, 2JL, 2SR, 2AH, 2LA,  

Thursday 8th March 1.30pm—7pm 

RHW, 1EM, 1SS, 2MH, 2ZH, 2DD, 2EP,  

Head Lice 

The never ending battle against head lice continues. 
They are a common sight in all schools but are                
extremely irritating and we would like to get rid of 
them! Please check your children’s hair over the holi-
day and if evidence is found, either treat with shop 
bought lotion or  conditioner and a lice comb so that 
both live lice and eggs are removed. Don’t forget—if 
one child in the family have lice, probably any others do 
and, unfortunately, adults too! No-one is immune!  
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      ŜƎƎǎ 
On the subject of hair, please remember that long hair 
should be tied back with either black, white or purple 
bands/ accessories.  
We also do not allow short hair with lines or patterns 
cut into it. Please do not allow boys to have this done 
during school term time.  

Some dogs have been brought onto 
school grounds recently. Although 
we understand this is an ideal     
opportunity for you to walk your 
pets, we do not allow dogs (except 
guide dogs), either carried or on a 
lead, onto school grounds. This is 
for the safety of all children. 
 
Thank-you for your understanding.  

THANK-YOU ALL FOR YOUR SUPPORT THIS HALF-TERM. 
THE CHILDREN HAVE HAD A VERY SUCCESSFUL FEW 
WEEKS. A VERY SPECIAL WELL DONE TO YEARS 3 AND 4 
FOR THEIR “TOY STORY” PERFORMANCES THIS WEEK.  
WE HOPE YOU ALL ENJOY YOUR HALF-TERM BREAK 
AND LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU ON MONDAY 
26TH FEBRUARY.  


